
January 20, 2025

PFW and IUFW Campus Will Be Closed Tuesday
The Purdue University Fort Wayne campus including Indiana University Fort Wayne will be closed
Tuesday, Jan. 21, in anticipation of the dangerously cold conditions that are expected including
subzero wind chill factors. 

All classes, on-campus events, and activities are also canceled—students with the IU School of
Medicine will have remote instruction. All dining services will also be closed Tuesday, but the
FRIENDS of the University Pantry location in the clubhouse at Student Housing on the Waterfield
Campus will be open from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Essential university personnel should report as scheduled. Please check with your supervisor for
additional guidance. All nonessential employees are expected to work remotely, if possible, and all
online meetings should continue, as scheduled.

Unless otherwise announced, the campus will return to normal operations Wednesday, Jan. 22.

Go to pfw.edu/emergency, check PFW's primary social media channels, check PFW email, and
stay tuned to local news for additional information and updates. 

Don Life is an official university communication sent weekly on Wednesday to all currently enrolled students. Don
Life Special Edition is a supplement to the regularly scheduled newsletter. It covers breaking news and time-
sensitive information directly related to university operations.

https://pfw.edu/emergency
https://www.facebook.com/PurdueFortWayne/
https://twitter.com/purduefw
https://www.instagram.com/purduefortwayne/
https://www.youtube.com/purdueuniversityfortwayne
https://www.linkedin.com/school/purdue-university-fort-wayne
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